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SPEAKING ENGAGEMENTS

Should Health Systems Implement The 2021 Physician
Fee Schedule WRVU Changes For Providers On
Production? How Will It Impact FMV And CR
Defensibility?

October 15, 2020

Bob Wade participated in an Expert Roundtable program organized by the
American Association of Provider Compensation Professionals (AAPCP). In
their program, “Should Health Systems Implement the 2021 Physician Fee
Schedule wRVU Changes for Providers on Production? How Will it Impact
FMV and CR Defensibility?,” Bob and the other panelists provided guidance on
what organizations should do with this material change to provider
compensation metrics and answered questions from the AAPCP member
audience.



